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Florida Attorney General's Office News Release

Back the Blue Alert: AG Moody Recognizes Orlando Woman for Supporting
LEOs

TALLAHASSEE, Fla.—Attorney General Ashley Moody today surprised an Orlando woman
training to become a dispatcher with a Back the Blue Award for her extraordinary support of law
enforcement. Tracy Ganci is well-known throughout the Central Florida law enforcement
community for supporting local law enforcement. Prior to training with the Orlando Police
Department to become a police dispatcher, Ganci initiated a campaign called Random Acts of
Back the Blue. The campaign aims to thank law enforcement officers for their service and show
appreciation.
Ganci makes handmade gifts for officers, such as key chains, and snack bags, and delivers
them to substations or finds local officers out and about on their routes. Ganci has enlisted her
teenage daughter to assist in making the gifts and help with deliveries to instill appreciation for
law enforcement at a young age. This past Christmas, Ganci and her daughter drove around
Central Florida in search of officers and deputies in Orange, Osceola and Seminole counties to
give candy and handmade Christmas tree ornaments. Accompanied with each gift is a note that
says, “Thank you for your service, you are appreciated.” In addition to spending time making
gifts for law enforcement, Ganci also uses social media to educate people about the sacrifices
made by all Central Florida law enforcement officers, especially the sacrifices made during the
holidays.

Attorney General Ashley Moody said, “This world needs more people like Tracy Ganci—her



unwavering support for law enforcement is exactly what my office’s Back the Blue Award aims to
commend. It was an honor to surprise her today and learn more about her motivation to instill
appreciation for local law enforcement. I hope Tracy encourages others to do more for our law
enforcement officers and I can’t think of a better person to Back the Blue as a police dispatcher.”

Kissimmee Chief of Police Jeffrey O’Dell nominated Ganci for the Back the Blue Award. Ganci is
currently training to become a police dispatcher, and Attorney General Moody surprised Ganci
with the Back the Blue Award at a dispatcher training in Orlando.

To nominate a law enforcement officer, citizen or organization for a Back the Blue Award, please
email Georgia.Pevy@MyFloridaLegal.com.

For more information about the Attorney General’s Back the Blue Award, click here.

# # #
Attorney General Ashley Moody’s Back the Blue campaign highlights law enforcement officers,
citizens and organizations taking extraordinary steps to forge positive relationships between law
enforcement and the communities they serve. Supporting law enforcement is a top priority for
Attorney General Moody and the mission of Back the Blue is to commend Florida’s brave law
enforcement officers and Floridians who back them.

mailto:Georgia.Pevy@MyFloridaLegal.com.
https://www.myfloridalegal.com/page/22FC1834A2B16FBC852583AD005367A0/

